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To cshiu@legco.gov.hk

cc

bcc

Subject tamar

Dear Sir,

HK has an historic opportunity to make something of it's waterfront.   
We have perhaps the greatest waterfront in the world and are  
unwilling to take advantage of the opportunity.

Most cities do not throw their gov't offices in the center of their  
busiest cities.  We can reduce traffic and revitalize the surrounding  
areas of Kai Tak if the offices must be re-located.   The government  
seems more interested in short term financial gains than what is in  
the best interest of it's citizens in the long run. I wish this  
wasn't so.  The current plans are not what was promised and the  
entire project should be reconsidered.

Hopefully when reviewing the current plans, the legislature will take  
a long term view and do what is best for us in the long run.

Thank you,

David Friedland
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